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Ahmet Savasir <asavasir@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 11:51 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RE: identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

To Whom It May Concern;

I am writing this comment because CFTC propose to change the Retail Forex Leverage limits
from 1:100 to 1:10. I am an active trader in Forex market and this change I belive will effect the
market as whole. Not to long ago this leverage drop from 1:200 to 1:100.

I belive the LEVEREGE FOR FOREX MARKET SHOUL BE 1:100 For STANDART
ACCOUNTS and 1:200 for MINI ACCOUNTS. This Limits will win unonomusly if there will be a vote
to seek public or traders opinion in this matter.

Thank you so much for reading my comment in this matter.

Best Regards

A. Savasir
5613102447


